July 18, 2006
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
Verizon/MCI Merger

Docket No. UT-050814
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and 20 copies of the Fund Agreement between the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, Verizon Northwest, Inc., and the Greater Everett Community Foundation.  The Commission refers to the agreement in its orders 9 through 12.
Sincerely,

JONATHAN C. THOMPSON

Assistant Attorney General 

JCT:tmw
Enclosures

cc:
Gregory Romano, Verizon Northwest, Inc.

Maddy Metzger-Utt, Greater Everett Community Foundation


Simon ffitch, Public Counsel
